
Welcome to Our Practice 

Dear [Client's Name], 

We are pleased to welcome you to our practice. As a new client, it is important for you to 

understand your rights as a patient. Below are the key rights that you are entitled to: 

Patients' Rights 

• The right to be treated with respect and dignity. 

• The right to receive information about your treatment and care. 

• The right to participate in decisions regarding your health care. 

• The right to confidentiality and privacy of your medical records. 

• The right to seek a second opinion. 

• The right to refuse treatment. 

• The right to file a complaint regarding your care. 

If you have any questions regarding your rights or our policies, please do not hesitate to reach 

out to us. 

Thank you for choosing our practice. We look forward to serving you. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Practice Name] 

[Contact Information] 


